
1 of 1

NEWS RELEASE
Distributed May 4, 2018

A reminder to keep boat launch parking clear for watercraft users

Summary
The City of Nanaimo is reminding residents the Brechin Public Boat Launch facilities and parking are available for
the purpose of loading and unloading pleasure and commercial crafts only. This requirement ensures the
surrounding parking facilities are readily available for boat users.

Strategic Link: Taking responsibility to be an excellent municipal government.

Key Points
● The ramps and associated parking area are open for the use of pleasure and commercial craft launchers only.
● Boat Launch parking facilities are regulated by means of fines or towing.
● The City is committed to supplying facilities and services that meet the recreational needs of the community.

Quotes
"The weather has changed recently which means there will be more activity on the water and at Brechin boat
launch. We want to make sure everyone can easily access the launch so please be mindful of where you park in
the area."
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Contact:

Cheryl Kuczerski
Bylaw, Regulation and Security
City of Nanaimo
250-755-4422 Ext 4348

View the online edition for more information -
https://cnan.ca/2wbQXFE

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR180504AReminderToKeepBoatLaunchParkingClearForWatercraftUsers.html

